
Report on Faculty Exchange Programme with the Department of Botany, Pragjyotish 

College on 25th September 2024 

As part of the ongoing academic collaboration under the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) 

signed between our college and Pragjyotish College, Guwahati, a Faculty Exchange Programme 

was successfully conducted on 25th September 2024. 

Under this initiative, Dr. Ipsita Bhattacharjee, Assistant Professor, Department of Botany, visited 

Pragjyotish College and conducted a lecture session for the FYUGP 1st Semester Botany 

students. 

The session focused on key topics from the core curriculum of the FYUGP Botany syllabus, with 

an emphasis on conceptual clarity and interactive teaching methods. Dr. Bhattacharjee engaged 

the students in a dynamic classroom discussion, incorporating visuals, examples from local 

biodiversity, and insights from her research experience. The lecture was well-received by both 

students and faculty members of Pragjyotish College. 

This programme aimed at fostering academic exchange, enriching classroom experiences, and 

enhancing inter-institutional collaboration. Such activities not only benefit students by providing 

exposure to diverse teaching approaches but also open up avenues for joint research, field 

studies, and shared academic resources. 

The Department of Botany, through this exchange, reaffirmed its commitment to academic 

excellence and collaborative growth under the framework of the MoU. 

The visit concluded with a brief interaction between faculty members of both institutions, where 

future plans for collaborative academic activities, including student exchange, joint workshops, 

and field excursions, were discussed. 

 

 



 

 


